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hello Rules Committee 

I can support HB 2585 as I remember things. 

2013 we gave "Illegals driver license" people used the petition process to over turn 

that decision 2-1. in 2014 elections 

Seems Motor voter was passed in 2015 and in 2016 the Legislature passed the 

Emergency Clause... looked as if the goal was to block voters from over riding 

the Legislatures will ? And in 2019 through Legislation the legislature voted "illegals" 

have a driver license  ignoring the 2-1 vote of the people :( 

 

Don't get me wrong... Immigration is and has been a good thing. but "Legal" and 

vetted immigration would have saved a lot of people from the open black market 

tactics 

of people being abused by cartels to mule drugs over our borders and then be put in 

slave camps of illegal grow operations in Oregon. 

I believe in RULE OF LAW... and Sovereignty. ( I don't think much of allowing Felons 

to vote either). 

Carry on... and lets make Oregon respectable again. 


